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Via Email & Mail 

 

February 19, 2020 

 

Liz McGuirk 

California Department of Parks and Recreation 

P.O. Box 942896 

Sacramento, California 94296-0001 

Liz.mcguirk@parks.ca.gov 

 

SUBJECT: Approval of the 2020 Dust Control Projects dated January 31, 2020 - Modified 

Stipulated Order of Abatement Number 17-01 (SOA#17-01) 

 

Dear Liz McGuirk: 

 

Based on the approval from the Scientific Advisory Group (SAG), the APCD approves the Revised 

Proposal for 2020 Dust Control Projects submitted on January 31, 2020. 

 

Again, thank you for your efforts and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

GARY E. WILLEY 

Air Pollution Control Officer 

 

Enclosure 

 

Email cc:  Hearing Board, District Board, District Counsel, Coastal Commission Staff, SAG, State Parks 

Staff 




